
 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 
NEWSLETTER  
 

16 October 2017 Term 4 Week 2 

The last three years have just flown by and it is now 
time to evaluate the effectiveness of the 2015-2017 
school plan and to begin the 2018-2020 plan. We 
are gathering information from many sources 
including the Tell Them From Me survey that has 
now closed, focus groups and staff meetings to find 
out what has worked well and what we can do to 
improve. 

We set out three years ago to build a school 
community with a strong learning culture where 
teachers have the skills to deliver differentiated 
learning to improve learning outcomes for 
students. We have invested heavily in additional 
professional learning for staff, technology and 
creating flexible learning spaces within our 
beautiful old school. We also wanted to increase 

community and parent engagement, expose 
students to experiences beyond their local 
community and to strengthen Positive Behavior for 
Learning (PBL).  

We want to hear your thoughts…what is it that you 
want from the school over the next three years? 
What directions would you like the school to take? 
How can we continue to improve? 

So we want you to come along to a Focus group 
meeting on Tuesday 31st October at 7 pm and help 
us plan for the future. 

From my desk… 

Clare Crawford  

School Planning 

2018 - 2020  

underway 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Year 6 –7 Transition Day 

at MHS 
Year 6 Tuesday 17 October  Free  

Healthy Harold All classes 
Tuesday 18 & Wed 19 

October  
$10  Overdue  

Boorowa Touch Football 

& Netball Carnival 
Years 2 to 6 Friday 20 October  $4 Overdue  

WALKATHON  All classes  Friday 27 October  See note  

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

REMINDER: Payment for Healthy Harold Life Education visit is  
overdue. Please return note & money ($10) by tomorrow!  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

Assembly Awards 

Well done to Term 4  

SRC Class Representatives 
 

KS - Edie Shea & Maddison Carter  

1C - Tommie Parker & Brooke-Louise Douglas  

2D - Ethan Abnett & Pippa McKinley  

3G - Ashley Walsh & Liam Carnell   

4L - Nicholas Young & Erin Abnett  

5F - Lachlan Campbell & Bella Paulissen   

6M - Bianca Burns & April Drew   

Kite Flying Afternoon  



 

 

EmpathyResponsibilityRespect 

Last Wednesday, Years 3-6 travelled to Young to participate in the Milo 

cricket T20 blast. We learnt new skills in batting, bowling and fielding and 

it was a fun day for people to play non-competitive cricket. Everyone had 

a great time and enjoyed playing cricket.  

By Annie Brooker  

Kicking off term 4 in Year 1 & 2 
Year 1 & Year 2 are off to a busy start for term 4. Students participate in daily reading and learning  
stations for literacy. Some of the learning stations that students can participate in incorporate a range of 
key learning areas, such as science & technology (STEM), fine motor, persuasive writing, visual arts and 
maths.  

All students participate in TEN (Teaching Early Numeracy), which is a chance for them to work on their 
early arithmetic skills.  

In History we are learning about how the things from the past effects the present. We will also take part 
in a local excursion to our Harden-Murrumburrah Light Horse memorial museum.  

In PDHPE we are learning how to be safe around roads, medicine and water. We are also learning cricket 
skills with Mr Shean and we look forward to starting intensive swimming in week 6.  

T20 Milo Cricket Blast  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Before & after school care  

Please contact Bunyip Pre 

School on 6386 2631 or  

0418 581 357. 

Well done to our home readers this week!  

P&C News 

Canteen 
Thank you to this weeks canteen volunteers  
Monday 16 Oct ~ Nikki & Peggy  
Wednesday 18 Oct  ~ Tash & Clare  
Friday 20 Oct ~ NO CANTEEN (Boorowa Carnival)  
 

Monday Special  
Lunch—23 October  
Ham, cheese & tomato pizza bun $2.50 
 

Treen Brooker  
President   

Attendance H.E.R.O 

Awards  
Well done to our term 3 attendance hero  
recipients who had zero or 1 day absence!  

Here, everyday, ready and on time!!  


